
Following on from our announcement last week about Ms Orange’s retirement at the end of the
academic year, we are really pleased to announce that Mrs Chelsea Rawes has been appointed as a full
time class teacher from September.  Mrs Rawes is currently completing her PGCE (teacher training) in
Maple Class so is very familiar with the school and children and we are confident that she will be an
asset to our Clutton team.

Year Six arrived back from camp tired but happy after 5 fun filled days at the Mendip Activity Centre. I’m
not sure how much sleep everyone got but at least Mr Rideout and Mrs Evans have the half term break
to recover!

We hope you all enjoy a happy and restful week, carrying on the platinum jubilee celebrations that were
started today with our Jubilee picnic in a sea of red white and blue!

We look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 6th June with many exciting activities and
opportunities coming up including trips to the Belmont Estate, various sports events including Sports
Day and of course our end of year production.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull

Notices

● Belmont Estate Visit - Please remember to return a consent form for your child to attend the planned trips -
children without consent forms will not be able to attend.

● Clubs - Art, gardening and multi-sports will finish at 4.15pm. All other after school clubs finish at 4pm.
● Dinner Menu Choices - Please remember to book every week by Thursday for the following week's

choices. Unfortunately, options can no longer be changed after this day.
● Forest School - Rowan Class will have Forest School next term, so please can they remember to bring in

their named waterproof trousers and coats every Monday after half term. Thank you.
● Gardening Club - Thank you to those who have donated compost and special thanks to Mrs Travis who has

donated lots of plants - we look forward to watching them grow.
● Summer Fayre - If you would like to volunteer to help at the School Summer Fayre on Saturday 9th July

then please contact the school office and we will add you to the sign up sheet.



Certificates of the week
Doodle Maths and Doodle Tables

Top Doodlers this week were Connie, Oli, Hera, Joseph and
Flossie. And top for Doodle Tables were Connie, Oli, Tommy and
Joshua.  Congratulations to Connie for continuing to gain the
most stars in Doddle Maths but special mention to Oli for
knocking Connie off the top spot and getting the most stars in
Doodle Tables!!

Hannah, Alice, Joseph, Harry, Toby, Scarlett, Brooke and
Connie all received their Spring Challenge certificates for
Doodle Maths today too.

Please can we remind everyone to do Doodle Maths and Doodle tables every week.  Ms Orange is disappointed
with the number of children who are not doing it.  It is a free resource to children but a considerable cost to the
school and if the usage drops we may lose it. Mrs Cowgill would also like to remind Willow Class that now SATS
are over and SATS book homework is no longer required, Doodle Maths and Doodle Tables is expected to be
done each week.

Headteachers’ Award

The recipients of the Head Teachers Awards this
week are: Connie, Roman, Joe, Nancy and Flossie.
Well done to you all.



Other Awards

Congratulations to Ruby House
who have won the House Cup this term!!

Rubies from Year 5 accepted the cup today
in the absence of Year 6.

Alice and Alithea received their Bronze awards for their Citizenship
passports, Hannah her Bronze and Silver and Connie her Bronze, Silver
and Gold.  Etty brought her yellow stripe Tae kwon do belt in to show us,
while
Hattie has a new trampoline certificate and Lottie a new swimming
certificate.  And well done to Molly, Alfie and Emily who were gymnasts of
the day.

Art Club have been busy all term making portraits of The Queen.  They proudly showed them off in assembly
today and they will be displayed in the hall after half term.  Mrs Willcox has kindly laminated copies which will be
hung on the school gates to celebrate the Jubilee.
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